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REQUEST UNDER THE CODE OF PRACTICE FOR ACCESS TO PUBLIC INFORMATION 

 
Request sent on November 24th 2014: 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
I chair the Island’s E safety Committee. At our last meeting a decision was made to seek 

information from CAHMs re self- harm statistics. This was to better inform the committee of 

the number of children involved and to enable us to plan a strategy to meet the needs of 

children and young people.  

The information would provide statistics only for the committee and no names of 

individuals. 

States of Guernsey Response February 17th 2015: 

For the month of December we referred 2 YP to CAMHS and supported 2 YP in school with 
self harm For January we referred 2 YP to CAMHS and supported 2 in school. 
 


